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Please remember the key Government   
advice that if children can stay safely at 
home, they should.   

Your child will be unable to attend school 
unless we know that they are coming. 

Prize Winners                                                        
Well done to our prize winners last week.  It was 
an unusual assembly without parents but we 
carried on regardless. 

HTFS NEWS 
‘inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts’ 

Picture News at Home                                                                                        
This could be another resource that you could 
use at home to stimulate discussion.  
The topic next week is -  Do you think 
that space tourism is a good idea? 

This Week’s Award Winners 

What a Week!                                                                                                       
In all my years in education, I have never quite experienced a week like 
this week and we all appreciate the support that we have received from 
our whole community.  The children have been fantastic at school and 
we have very much been getting on with things as normal and enjoying 
working and learning together.   

We hope that you have found the work packs we have sent home useful 
and I am glad that we managed to get them out when we did.  I also 
hope that your children have managed to sign into School360 and        
Seesaw.  Staff will try to set activities on Seesaw as often as they can but 
please do not expect feedback as it will very much depend on the volume 
of pupil responses and our ability to still use the platform and educate 
the children of key workers and the vulnerable.  If you cannot get onto 
these resources please let us know and we will work with you to solve 
any problems. 

In true Holy Trinity style I think that all we can do at this time is try our 
best.  Please try to have fun at home and take the learning from any    
situation you are naturally doing.  A key focus should be the key maths 
and writing skills that you child needs and remember that reading, in all 
ways, is the most important thing that you can do.  

If you do have any questions or worries, please get in touch with us and 
we will try to help in any way that we can.  If we do not see you please 
keep safe and care for each other and we will look forward to the future 
when things can get back to normal. 

Share the Miracle                                                                                                
Thank you to those who have donated Easter Eggs altogether we have 
had nearly 200.  Class 5 have been busy labelling them and we have been 
lucky enough to receive extra donations from Morrisons and Berwick 
Police Station.  We have been in touch with our local care homes and 
foodbank and will drop off the eggs to them.  More than ever the gesture 
should help to bolster the spirits of people who may be feeling very    
vulnerable at the moment.        

We would like to also thank Gillian Mitchell a retired Super Intendant 
from Northumbria police 
who has donated a 
Cream Egg for all the 
children in school today 
and the children have 
enjoyed an Easter Egg 
Hunt around school on 
what will be the last  
normal day of school for 
a while.  
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